

Memo

To: Special Event Reviewers

From: Linda Johnson, Development Services Department

Date: 5-20-14

Re: Change for the Tri Dallas Events Triathlon for June 29th

I received information today from Brad Davidson, Tri Dallas Events owner, that the event to be held on June 28th & 29th has been reduced to a one-day event. It will be held on Sunday, June 29th only. The route has also been changed due to road construction on Broad Street. This was a change discussed and agreed to by the Mansfield PD. I have attached a copy of the new route.